
 

 

 
 
26 June 2008 
 
 
 
Sha Zukang 
Under-Secretary General 
United Nations 
Room DC2-2320 
2 UN Plaza, New York, NY 
10017 
 
By FACSIMILE: +1.212.963.1010 
 
 
Dear Under-Secretary General Zukang,  
 
Thank you for your letter of 12 June 2008 regarding “Enhanced Cooperation on Public Policy 
Issues Pertaining to the Internet.” Unfortunately the letter we received did not include the 
attached draft resolution referenced in the letter, for which operative paragraph 25 is relevant. 
Would it be possible to have this resent with the attachment?  
 
We appreciate the communication in the letter of 12 June to submit our full input by 30 June 
2008. Unfortunately we will not be able to provide it by that date, but will do so as soon as 
we can.  In the meantime we can provide you with the link to ICANN’s last annual report, 
which can be found at: http://www.icann.org/annualreport/. 
 
We likewise look forward to any further information on our interest in a copy of Mr. Desai’s 
report to the Secretary-General dated September 2006.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 
Paul Twomey 
CEO & President 
ICANN 
 
 
 


